
Closed session PC meeting 7th January 2014 

241.  ENTRANCE TO THE PLAYING FIELD  – The Clerk advised that Jonathan Prichard 

from Diocesan House has so far been unable to find any further 

documentation regarding a formal easement.  He is due to check the deed 

envelopes on 8th January in London and on 13th January will check the Church 

of England Records Centre to see if he can locate further documentation.   The 

Clerk is awaiting the valuation from the District Valuer. 

            The Clerk advised of the increase in the Public Loans Board interest rate. 

 It was agreed that as this item needs to be moved forward as quickly as 

possible, that a meeting would be held on Tuesday 14th January in order that 

the Valuer’s report could be discussed and an offer made to the Trustees. 

 

  


